
As part of our Plastic Pollution topic this 

half term some of the children in Key 

Stage 2 went down to Howdiemont Sands 

to do another litter pick.  After the huge 

success of our last litter pick in the 

summer term, it was something that the 

children were keen to do.  We walked 

down to the beach and spread out in our 

groups to cover as large of an area as 

possible.  In total we managed to collect 8kg of rubbish between us!  We tried 

lifting the bag and discovered just how heavy it was.   

Meanwhile, back at school, some of children composed letters to their local MP 

about the use of plastics and the effect 

that they have on the environment.   

After carrying out an activity on micro-

plastics, we could see how easily birds 

and marine animals eat these tiny bits of 

plastic where they then enter our food 

chain.  We all agreed that everybody 

must do their part in ensuring that 

plastic pollution comes to an end so that 

we can protect the wonderful world in which we live.   

   


